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5 SUPPLY OF LIBRARY RESOURCES (AN363-2006) 
 
Reference is made to Article IV of the minute of meeting of this Committee of 14th February, 2005 
wherein the current Service Level Agreement with Library suppliers was approved. 
 
The Committee is asked to approve the extension of the current Service Level Agreements with 
Library suppliers up until 31st March 2008, on the basis that the suppliers are meeting all conditions 
set by the Council, having noted that negotiations for future supply would be undertaken in late 2007. 


